
I oppose HB 2021 and each amendment that is in this bill. 
Transparency was promised this session, and sneaking in an amendment that has not been made to the general public, is anything 
but transparent. 

As Oregonians we deserve better from our legislative body. We deserve to be heard not shut out! 


